
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Welcome to our new Principal 

Next term our new Principal Mr 

Carters will be leading our school. 

Both the staff and the students are 

looking forward to welcoming him to 

Mudgee Public. Mr Carters has moved 

to Mudgee with his young family and 

is enjoying our beautiful town. 

Students will meet Mr Carters on their 

first day back at school in Term 3 – 

Tuesday 21
st
 July.  

Drop off times 

There is no change to drop off times 

in the morning. All students need to 

be at school by 9.15am. Please use 

the drop off zone at various gates 

around the school. Do not drop off in 

the bus zone. In the mornings there 

are many buses that come at various 

times. It is only in the afternoon that 

we can use that area before the buses 

arrive.  

Painting 

This week the painters are doing 3B 

and 3T rooms. These are the last 

classrooms to be done at this stage. 

They have a few areas in the Admin 

block to complete during the 

holidays.  

Primary Toilet update 

The inside of the Primary toilets have 

been demolished. During the holidays 

the tiling will be started. We are 

looking forward to having them 

finished early next term.  

Semester One Reports 

These will be issued 

this Friday 3
rd

 July 

for all students. 

Parents/carers are 

able to request an 

interview should 

they have any 

questions about their child’s report. 

Some more acronyms that maybe 

used in your child’s reports: SLSO – 

School Learning Support Officers, 

PDH – Personal Development and 

Health, PE – Physical Education. FMS 

- Fundamental Movement Skills 

General Assistant EOI 

We are looking for Expressions of 

Interest for anyone who could do 

some casual days in the General 

Assistant role later in the year. If you 

are interested please contact the 

school for an EOI and role statement. 

EOIs close on Friday 3
rd

 July.  

 

Mrs Ros Rogers 

Relieving Principal  

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us                                                                          

for all the latest updates, events and excursion arrival times. 
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All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to    

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher.                                             

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

  UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 

  BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.45am-9.10am  

  SCHOOL BANKING - NO School Banking (until further notice) 

DIARY DATES 

Friday 3 July 

School Reports / Last day Term 2  

Tuesday 21 July 

Students return Term 3 

Friday 24 July 

PBL Assembly via Zoom 

Tuesday 28 July 

School Photos 

 

 

 

 
 

Principal Awards 

Lucy Stanford, Corey Carpenter, 

Jayeden Jones, Ella Kirkland,      

Charlie Wallace, Henry Fowler,         

Whyatt Barrass, Blake Edmunds,    

Sienna Freestone, Lauren Norris 

Deputy Principal Awards 
Toby Begg, Noah Caligari,             

Matilda Bush, Lucy Stanford 

mailto:mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


SRC FUNDRAISER 

MUFTI DAY 
THURSDAY 2nd JULY 

The SRC has decided to raise funds 
for the local Mudgee branch of the 
RSPCA.  We will have a mufti day 
this Thursday, 2nd July. Children 
can dress in casual clothes and 
bring a gold coin donation.  Note 
clothes need to be appropriate for 
the conditions and all are to wear 
enclosed shoes and a school hat.  

We are also collecting donations of 
goods for local pets; children can 
donate a can of dog/cat food etc 
into a container outside the 
library.  This is optional to the 
mufti day.   

LIBRARY NEWS 

Book Club - Issue 4 orders are on 

their way, however, there has been a 

slight delay in delivery due to Covid –

19 restrictions. I am still hopeful they 

will turn up in time for the school 

holidays, however, I cannot guarantee 

that. If they do arrive late, they will be 

kept safe during the holidays, ready to 

hand out in Week 1 of Term 3. Thank 

you again for supporting the school 

Library through the purchasing of 

items from Book Club.  

PRC - Don't forget to keep reading 

your challenge books over the 

holidays! Friday August 28th is the last 

day to have your challenge completed 

online or handed in to me in the 

Library. Congrats to the students who 

have finished, your names are already 

on the PRC Tree!  

Bookfair - Due to Covid-19 our 

annual Bookfair has been postponed 

until Term 4. We will let you know 

more details when we have a 

confirmed date. This is one of our 

biggest Library events at MPS so stay 

tuned for more information in the 

coming weeks.   

Book Care - There has been a rise in 

incidences involving students drawing 

in Library books they have borrowed. 

Please remind students that these 

books are shared by everyone, and 

drawing is for paper only! If you do 

have books over the school holidays, 

please ensure they are looked after.  

Have a safe and restful break, Happy 

Reading!  

Mrs Siobhan Vitnell 

Teacher Librarian 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

KN Tai Robinson 

KC Addison McDonell 

KL Ethan Hone 

KW William Taylor 

1R Rocco Berry 

1T Owen Wray 

1S Charlie McKenzie 

1C Braxton Robinson 

2H Scout Smith 

2S Zayden Stokes 

2C Madeleine McKenzie 

2W Bella Bulai 

MW Levon Van Reason 

JC Carlos Weaver 

3W Paige Farrow 

3T Lucia Clarkson 

3B Shiann McQuiggin 

3L Oindrila Ghosh 

4E Fletcher Bekens 

4J Grace Milson-Hamer 

4D Aiden Grant-King 

5/6J Meilana Tavita 

5/6B Billy Blackman 

5/6M Holly-Anna Hogden 

5/6K William Mattick 

5/6C Hunter McGrath 

5/6L Jordon Menzies 

SM William Morris-Belpitt 

TT James Peterson 

GY Aiden Schrouder 

LA Ashton Allen 

Our Jolly Gym Program for      

children starting Kindergarten in 2021 
will be held early next term  followed 

by Mudgee Beginners in Term 4 

Enrolment forms are available from 
the school office.  

Bookings are essential!  

Pick up your forms now and don’t 
miss out on your preferred spot. 

TO REGISTER GO TO THE  
aussiehoops.basketball web site. 

Parents are encouraged to keep up 
to date about information regarding 
the Mudgee Aussie Hoops program 
by viewing Mudgee Basketball Face 

Book Page.   

https://www.facebook.com/MudgeeBasketballAssociation/  

Aussie Hoops Basketball program  

Players 5 - 11 years old  

St Matthews School Stadium, Mudgee  

Term 3, starting on  27 July, 2020 

https://www.facebook.com/MudgeeBasketballAssociation/


 

Driving safely near 

school buses  
 

 

There is a 40km/h speed limit for traffic passing a school bus that is setting down or picking up school children. This 
speed limit is for all traffic travelling in the same direction as the bus, whether the bus is stationary or moving.  

Lights will flash on the front and back of the bus reminding drivers that there may be children crossing or about to cross 
the road.  

• Buses can’t stop quickly because they are large and heavy vehicles. So, remember:  

• Reduce speed to 40km/h when bus lights are flashing  

• Give way to buses  

• Watch out for children crossing  

• Never park in or near a bus stop or bus zone.  

Informal school bus stops  
Informal bus stops are not sign posted and are usually found in rural areas. They may be at the front of a property, or on 
the side of the road, which may make children difficult to see.  

POEM - 4E STUDENTS 



MUDGEE 0408 352 449 

Starts      

Monday         

6th July 


